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AARP DRIVER SAFETY - Important Information: FREE Course Offer for AARP
Medicare Supplement Insurance Plan Holders

We are excited to announce a special offer that will help drive increased interest in the AARP
Smart Driver classroom course!

AARP Driver Safety will begin offering the AARP Smart Driver course for FREE nationwide
(*except New York) to individuals with AARP® Medicare Supplement Plan insured by
UnitedHealthcare.

How should the special offer be managed in the classroom?

AARP Medicare Supplement Insurance plan holders will present their AARP Medicare
Supplement Plans insured by UnitedHealthcare membership card to receive the course at no
charge from AARP. Below is an image of the membership card.
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Volunteers need to know:
» Each participant must present an individual AARP® Medicare Supplement Plan insured by
UnitedHealthcare membership card in their name to receive this offer.
* Spouses cannot share a card; this plan is on an individual basis.
* Volunteers must not collect or store the Medicare Supplement Plan membership 1D
number.

» Detailed instructions for course paperwork completion are contained herein.

Marketing Plan

United will perform all marketing related to this FREE offer and will use a variety of direct mail
and email communications to share the exciting news, as well as provide information on how
and when to take advantage of the offer.

Please direct any questions you have for this offer to AARP Driver Safety at drive@aarp.org
or 800-569-1658 from 8AM to 5PM, Monday through Friday.




